
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

 

For Immediate Release 

January 31, 2023 

 

For More Information: 

Public Works / 906-228-0444 

 

BIKE PATH MAINTENANCE REDUCED DUE TO UP 200 

 

The bike path along Lakeshore Boulevard, from Main Street to South Beach, will not be maintained 

effective February 1, 2023, due to the upcoming U.P. 200. The bike path maintenance will resume on 

February 20, 2023.  
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